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Thursday 8th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Mother's Day Celebration Afternoon – Friday 8th March 
 
Mums are invited to join us in school from 1.30pm on Friday 8th March. During the afternoon each class will do a 
short presentation for mums in their classrooms. We have organised the timings so that mums with children in other 
classes can see both presentations. During the afternoon there will be the opportunity to take part in a range of craft 
activities.  
The timings of presentations in classrooms are as follows: 

 1.30pm – Reception class presentation 

 2.00pm – Year 1 class presentation 

 2.30pm – Year 2 class presentation 
 

Afternoon tea will be available to pre-order for just £3.50. If you have more than one child in school you will only 
need to purchase one afternoon tea. These have to be ordered and paid for on Parent Pay by Friday 1st March, we are 
unable to place orders after this date. Allergies to be entered in the notes section.  A ticket will be given on arrival. 
Please note that afternoon tea is optional, you do not need to purchase to attend the event. 
 

Afternoon tea will be served throughout the afternoon and you will be able to collect it at any time with your child 
(except during the class presentations), all children will be able to have a drink and a cake as well. 
              
If mum is unable to attend we would welcome grandma, auntie or another significant female in your child's life to 
attend in the place of mum.  In order to make the afternoon manageable and enjoyable for all, we can only 
accommodate one adult with each child. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J. Forshew 
Headteacher 


